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MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT  

May 29, 2025 

Dear NLSD122 Families, 

As we bring the 2024–2025 school year to a close, I want to take a moment to reflect and extend 

my heartfelt gratitude to each of you. 

This year, we truly lived out our motto—“We Are 122.” Across every school, classroom, and 

activity, our students and staff demonstrated excellence. Whether it was on the field, on the stage, 

or in the classroom, our district shined. We celebrated historic milestones with State Champs in 

boys golf, girls basketball, and girls shot put, and saw continued growth and success in our fine 

arts and academic programs. These accomplishments reflect the talent, dedication, and passion 

that define our learning community. 

Tonight, we proudly celebrate the graduation of 284 8th grade students from Alex Martino Junior 

High and 291 8th grade students from Liberty Junior High.  

To our 8th grade families: thank you for your partnership and support throughout the years. And 

to those families who are saying a final goodbye to NLSD122 with your youngest child's 

graduation—please know you will always be a part of our extended school family. We wish your 

children continued success and happiness as they take the next step in their educational journey. 

Before you head off for a well-deserved summer break, I invite you to enjoy our final We Are 122 

Wrap-Up Video. 

Wishing you a summer filled with joy, rest, and meaningful time with those you love! 

Sincerely, 

                                       

 

Lori R. Motsch, Ed.D  

Superintendent 

https://vimeo.com/1088768812/e43f7dcfaf
https://vimeo.com/1088768812/e43f7dcfaf

